
 
From: Robert Cannon Robison 
Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 1:10 PM 
To: Perez, Tony 
Subject: A farewell message from PATHWAYS guy Robert C Robison @ Lapham Park 

Dear Mr. Perez, 

It was so nice to see you again at the recent Unsung Heroes event, and a pleasure 
meeting Amy Hall. What a wonderfully successful day that was!  

As I mentioned, next week (June 30), I will be leaving Wisconsin -- after 25 years -
- to return to where I was born and raised, and home to my family... Nashville, 
Tennessee. 

I could not leave without letting you know how much I have enjoyed my “HACM 
experience,” and particularly, working with you and your exceptional team on 
projects and initiatives dear to my heart. I strongly believe that communication 
creates awareness and opportunities that promote involvement in the community.  

The progressive culture you have created at HACM allows ideas like Pathways to 
become reality. As I recall, we first met at a resident meeting regarding complaints 
about heating. You had read in Pathways, my remark about this being a meeting 
about heat – not a heated meeting. I was quite honored that you had perused that 
very first edition of what became a 6-year labor of love. It also demonstrated your 
interest in being connected to the daily lives and activities of the residential 
communities served by HACM. 

Tracie Patterson in Community Services was instrumental in all 78 issues getting 
printed – sometimes working with me into the evening to meet a deadline. I always 
depended on her to proof and critique each issue and often collaborated in 
promoting events and activities at Lapham Park and other highrises in the city. Your 
contribution was always providing me with a great photo-op at community events 
you attended (see below). Your enthusiasm is contagious!  

Thank-you for the encouragement and opportunities you provided over the years, 
and I wish you continued 
success in your vital mission of 
providing quality housing while 
nurturing innovative plans for a 
brighter future.   

Respectfully, 

Robert C Robison 

414-429-5597 (should you pass 
through the Nashville area). 


